
Detailed notes on SLCC  Zoom Meeting, Tuesday, July 30, 2024 
 
- In attendance, Kevin, Robbie, Bob, Rodrigo, Bill, Rich, Don, Michael St. Pierre, Mariano, Ron Devine 
- Rich is building a new computer. 
- Bill asked if we are using Multi-Speaker with Zoom. 
- Rich is building a Pico card into a cartridge, with USB, and a 16 Meg. drive, to load games. 
- Rodrigo's Computer Fest is Friday in Santiago, Chile, with speakers Robert Jaeger, who created 
- "Montezuma's Revenge", and Peter Liepa, who co-created "Boulder Dash. 
- Bill is working on geneology with Zoom making it easier, and he celebrated his 80th birthday. 
- Michael was remembering an SLCC Meeting years ago in the Estudillo Room at the San Leandro Library 
where there were at least 75 people. 
- Ron Devine got his Fujinet and now has to find a display method for it. 
- Mariano showed Solaris on an emulator. 
- Rich aquired an IBM Model 80 computer and it was mentioned how huge it is. 
- Kevin got a monochrome , SM125 ST monitor, from 1987. 
- Michael's grandson had fun playing Centipede on Michael's Atari. 
- Rodrigo played Atari 2600 games with his son, who asked,"why do I keep dying?" 
- Bob is making file folder labels witth his Atari and a laser printer. 
- Kevin showed a site, atari8bit.net, and how to download replacement cartridge labels. 
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